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Dear Friends,

AGEPI addresses cordial congratulations and best wishes for new achievements, health and
prosperity to all applicants, researchers, inventors, authorized representatives and patent attorneys,
economic agents on the occasion of the

19th anniversary since the adoption
of the Declaration of Independence of the Republic of Moldova.

We have all grounds to say that currently intellectual property in the Republic of Moldova is in its
place of honor, being given the attention and protection it deserves in a modern economy.

Affordance of a reliable legal protection for intellectual property in its complexity, further support
and promotion of creativity, researchers, authors and inventors in our country, strengthening of the
national intellectual property system, strengthening of its institutional and informational base pursue
today one object - facilitation of the patenting/registration activity of the applicants in the country
and abroad, protection and effective utilization of innovational elaborations.

Let me congratulate you once again on the occasion of this historic event and wish you health,
stability, creative achievements in your creative activity, personal wealth!

Lilia BOLOCAN,
Director General of AGEPI
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